
 

     

 

Notice of Terminal Change 

March 28, 2017  

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are pleased to announce that Westwood Shipping Lines will be transferring our vessel calls and terminal operations 

in the Port of Tacoma from Husky Terminal to Olympic Container Terminal (OCT).  The OCT firms code is: Y316. 

Break-bulk operations: There will be NO changes to the location for breakbulk receipt and delivery or handling 

procedures (T-7). 

Container operations:  

Starting on April 10th all empty receipt will occur at OCT. We will continue dispatching empties for certain export 

bookings out of Husky until April 14th.  After April 14thall empty moves (in and out) will be handled at OCT.  

The last vessel operations at Husky will occur the week of April 10th. 

 The last westbound vessel to work at Husky will be the MV Balsa 002W. Export for this vessel will be received at 
Husky terminal.  

 The last eastbound vessel to work at Husky will be the MV Westwood Columbia 094E and all import cargo from 
this vessel will be delivered from Husky terminal. 

 

Beginning the week of April 17th all Westwood vessels will begin calling OCT. 

 The 1st Eastbound vessel to work at OCT will be the MV Bardu 009E scheduled for April 18/19th. We will deliver 
all import cargo from this vessel from OCT. 

 The MV Westwood Columbia 095W and all future Westbound voyages will be worked at OCT and all export 
cargo for this vessel and any future vessels will be received at OCT. 
 

Please contact your Customer Service Representative with any questions:  

Imports 1-800-621-4371 

Exports 1-800-220-9754 

 

We thank you for your understanding and support. 

Westwood Shipping Lines 


